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CUSTOMS & BORDER PROTECTION, 

DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Albuquerque District has provided 
support to the U.S. Immigration and Naturalization Service (now Customs 
and Border Protection, Department of Homeland Security) since 1997.  In 
that period, the District has provided design and construction management 
services for both the Detention and Deportation and U.S. Border Patrol arms 
of the INS. 
 
Currently, the District’s support of the Department of Homeland Security 
(DHS) in design and construction services is through the Architect-Engineer 
Resource Center in Fort Worth District, Corps of Engineers.  The following 
is a list of the projects, recently completed or underway: 
 
                 
  

 

Typical El Paso Sector 
Ch k i

Presidio Housing 

Alpine Border Patrol Station 


